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FINAL REPORT – August 10, 2022 

Aquetong Spring Park Stream Restoration Project 
 
Project Summary 
 

This project was successfully completed by planting 67 trees near a portion of the existing 
stream in Aquetong Spring Park as part of the Township’s reforestation effort, with the goal of 
eventually shading the stream, thereby lowering the temperature in the summer months and 
making the stream more compatible for the fish living in those waters. 
 

Over 1,000 dead ash and walnut trees were removed in 2019 and 2020.  The additional 67 
trees are part of the overall replanting initiative throughout the park. 
 

The spring in this Park feeds into Aquetong Creek, which is classified as a high quality, cold-
water fishery (HQ-CWF) per Pennsylvania Code Chapter 93.  As such, this water quality 
designation offers special protections for the stream by the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania.  
As a tributary to the Delaware River, Aquetong Creek meanders a little over 3 miles to the 
river at New Hope. 
 

 
 
The trees were successfully planted in the area as shown on the above map designated  
as “planted area” in late June by Professional Landscape Services, Inc. (PLS) under the 
direction of Parks and Recreation Director Dudley Rice.  The trees planted were River Birch, 
Princeton Elms, Bicolor Oaks, and Tulip Trees.  
 
Funding via a $2,000 LDWS Grant was instrumental in making the project possible to 
purchase the necessary trees.  Matching funds in the amount of $2,255 were provided by 
Solebury Township to PLS for planting, watering, care and maintenance of the 67 trees. 
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Copy of Invoice for trees purchased 

 
 
Summary 
 

This project will now help to protect the stream, which is a significant tributary for the 
Delaware River.  Trees planted near and along this stream will enhance the healthy micro 
invertebrate population that has developed within Aquetong Creek, and help to lower the 
overall stream temperature. 
 

Members of the public who visit the park continue to comment positively on the aggressive 
tree planting efforts by Solebury Township and the Lower Delaware Wild and Scenic River 
Management Council to protect this valuable tributary resource.  
 

 


